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Zone 52 Water Main Extension Project 

March 2025 

UTILITY PROJECT  

The project will connect the existing 12-inch Zone 52 water main at the southeast corner 

of Pioneer Parkway and Williamson Valley Road to the existing water mains at the 

Longview Booster Pump Station. The project was bid on October 17, 2024. The project 

has been awarded to CLM Earthmovers LLC. Construction began on January 6, 2025. 

The project is expected to be completed by early summer. 

City Contact Information  

Project Manager: David Bradley 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

